Notes of the meeting

UN Joint Team on SPF

1) Venue: UNDP Conference room (12th floor)

2) Time: 14:00 – 15:30  8 March 2010

3) Participants:

· ILO : Ms Valerie Schmitt, Ms Jittima Srisuknam, Mr Hyung-Kyu Jo

· UNDP: Ms Tongta Khiewpaisal

· UNFPA: Ms Wassana Im-Em

· UNICEF: Mr Andrew Claypole

· UNIFEM: Ms Ryratana Rangsitpol, Mr Chaitawat Boonjubun

· UNESCO: Mr Darryl Macer

· IASU, UNRCO: Ms Barbara Orlandini

4) Main points discussed:
· What is a joint UN team, how it is organized, which agency should take the lead of our SPF team? It should be important to mobilize additional resources for secretariat functions, to set a clear objective, and to plan specific value-added activities.

· Gap-finding of SPF in Thailand should come before gap-filling activities.
· In cooperation with the Thai government officials for SPF, in-depth technical supports rather than mere advocacy will be needed given that the government has been already taking measures to build up social protection. The Ayudhaya meeting on social protection in 2009 was a starting point in assessing existing Social Protection schemes and identifying the gaps.
· If “a case study of SPF in Thailand” is adopted as a 2010 outcome of the joint team, the case study papers should be prepared by July 2010 for submission and would be presented at Shanghai Expo in Oct. 2010.
· Matrix of SPF should include foreseen activities as well as the current activities by each organization.

5) Key decisions:
· ILO will play a role of secretariat / “facilitator”; UNCT will provide support.

· All UN agencies participating in the SPF team will complete and submit to Barbara the form and matrix by 12 March 2010.

· ILO will share the TORs for the case study to be conducted in Thailand, or any other relevant information.
· ILO will organize a meeting between UN agencies, Ministry of Finance and the NSDB tentatively either on 22, 29 or 30 March 2010 (before the head of agencies meeting), in order to present the idea of the Joint Case study.

· During next UNCT meeting (on 31 March) a representative of the Joint SPF team will report on the discussed and agreed functioning principles (how we will work?) and planned activities (what we will do?) of the Joint SPF team.

